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Starting School in September 2022 

What to expect over the next few months 

Friday 17th June – Pre-School Visits 

Children and key adults from your child’s pre-school have been invited to attend a tour 

of the school on this day. Your children will be met at the front door by Mrs Beynon 

who will take them on a tour of the Infant school. Children will get the opportunity to 

see the classrooms, hall, toilets, outdoor areas, library, kitchen and ITC suite.  If your 

preschool setting cannot bring your child along for the visit, parents are welcome to 

accompany their child. Please contact the office if this is the case. 
 

Thursday 30th June 6.30pm   New Parent Meeting 

We invite both parents to attend our New Parents Evening. We will meet you in the hall 

where you will receive your induction pack and find out who your child’s teacher will 

be.  After a general introduction from the Headteacher, you will go to your child’s 

classroom to meet your teacher where you will find out more about starting school and 

how you can help your child to be ‘school ready’. There will also be representatives 

from Aspen’s catering (from 6pm) and Breakfast Club. 
 

Tuesday 5th July or Thursday 7th July    Picnic Visit: 9.30 – 10.30am    

Your child will be invited to a special picnic on one of these days (details will be 

provided in your induction pack). Your child will meet their teacher at the front door at 

9:30am. You will say goodbye, then your child will go with their new teacher to a 

special ‘getting to know you’ picnic with a story and games. Your child will need to bring 

a small lunchbox with them containing a few nice things to eat and a drink. At the end 

of the session, you will pick your child up from the front door.  
 

Monday 5th September or Tuesday 6th September - Individual Visits 

You and your child will have a 20-minute meeting with your teacher in their classroom. 

During this meeting your child will be able to share their ‘all about me’ booklet which 

you will receive as part of your induction pack. It will also be an opportunity for you to 

share any worries or concerns you may have. 

 

We look forward to meeting you and your children and having a successful transition 

into our school. 


